
November 7, 2019 
 
 
 
 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P O Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 
 RE: General Rate Increase, G-42 
 Ref:  TG-190869 
 
 
Dear Executive Secretary: 
 
This submission contains revised copies of customer notice letters as well as an attachment 
containing an updated rate table.  This submission is a revision of the original general rate case 
submission, please do not re-docket.  The customer notice letter was revised to include the name 
and address of Pullman Disposal Service in the title of the notice.  In addition, some wording 
within the body of the notice was changed at the request of the UTC. 
 
Regarding revisions to the rate table, the minimum level of service was added to each class of 
services in addition to the four most used services.  In the commercial carts and containers class, 
the container rent charge was added, if applicable, to the four most commonly used services.  
Finally, some wording was changed when referring to a specific level of service in order to match 
the wording contained in the tariff.   
 
     Very truly yours, 
 
     GL BOOTH · JG DAVIS & ASSOCIATES, PLLC 
 
 
     Jacqueline Davis 
 
 
     Jacqueline Davis, CPA 
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